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BSNLEU/500 (GL) 08.02.2019
To,

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Payment of salary to the employees — alarming situation that has arisen due to the non-remittance
of the deducted amounts to various organisations / agencies — reg.

Ref: - BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/500 (GL) dated 21.01.2019.

Kindly refer to the letter cited under reference, vide which BSNLEU has already drawn your kind attention to
the alarming situation prevailing at the field level, in respect of payment of salaries of the employees. The
deductions being made from the salaries of the employees on account of GPF, bank loans, society dues, HBA,
LIC, Income Tax, PLI, etc., are not being remitted to the concerned organisations / agencies. On account of
this, the employees are not getting payment of GPF advance / withdrawals. They are also being forced to pay
penal interest on account of non-payment of bank loan EMI.

We are receiving a lot of serious complaints from the field level. It is needless to say the employees are
agitated over this issue. It is understood that the problem has arisen since the Corporate Office is releasing
funds to the circles, only to the extent of take home salary, and not to the extent of gross salary.

We have already drawn your kind attention to this burning issue, during our previous discussions also. Still,
no action has been taken by the Corporate Office to mitigate the sufferings of the employees. Continuation
of this scenario will frustrate the employees, which will result in their getting demotivated.

In view of the foregoing, we earnestly request you to kindly do the needful to mitigate the sufferings of the
employees on account of the above stated problem.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
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[P. Abhimanyu]
General Secretary

Copy to: - (1) Ms. Sujata T. Ray, Director (Finance), BSNL, Janpath, New Delhi— 110 001
(2) Shri Yashwant Nath Singh, GM (BFCI), BSNL CO, New Delhi - 110001.



